
 

 

 

 

 

UKRAINIAN EMERGENCY: ITALIAN SOCIETY FOR THE STUDY OF CYSTIC 
FIBROSIS (SIFC), ITALIAN PATIENT ASSOCIATION (LIFC) AND ITALIAN CYSTIC FIBROSIS 

RESEARCH FOUNDATION (FFC RICERCA): "READY TO PROVIDE ASSISTANCE TO 
PEOPLE COMING FROM WAR ZONES" 

LIFC and FFC Research volunteers are already on the field to help patients with cystic fibrosis. 

A special fundraising campaign and drug collection was also promoted to support Ukrainian people with 
cystic fibrosis and the Italian CF Centers that will assist them when in Italy.  
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In the current dramatic situation in Ukraine, carrying out humanitarian safe passages to allow civilians to escape to other 
European countries represents a fundamental hope. 
Based on the commitments signed in Europe and the contextual circumstance that currently sees the Ukrainian community in 
Italy count on about 250.000 people, an important migratory flow will certainly involve our country. In light of these  
considerations, it is legitimate to await the arrival of adults and above all children with a clear or strongly suspected CF 
diagnosis: unfortunately, precise data on the incidence of the disease in Ukraine are lacking. 
 
To deal with the request for treatment that we may face in the next days, the three main subjects that deal with the pathology 
in Italy - Italian Society for the study of Cystic Fibrosis (SIFC), Italian Patient Association (LIFC) and Italian Cystic Fibrosis Research 
Foundation (FFC Ricerca) - express their complete willingness to intervene.  
Through a dedicated email address - coordinamentoCFCU@gmail.com – primary information will be given to those in need 
regarding the most suitable structures to manage the specific medical needs for people with CF.  
 
SIFC, LIFC and FFC are also promoting a fundraising and drug collection campaign for the Ukrainian CF population both on the 
border with Poland and in Italy, where they will support the Italian CF Centers, who necessarily have to strengthen their 
equipment, resources and activities.  
 
 

For information please write to: coordinamentoCFCU@gmail.com 
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